











From: Alison Piasecki <alison.piasecki@gmail.com>

To: SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, jeurro@alumni.tufts.edu, DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us,
DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us, JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us

Cc: mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us, townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us, ldiggins@gmail.com,
michaiahforselectboard@gmail.com

Date: Mon, 1 Jun 2020 07:38:08 -0400

Subject: Charlie Proctor Meeting Agenda

Dear All,

I am Charlie Proctor's partner, and I was with him when he was killed at Mass Ave and Appleton on May
5. As avid cyclists and residents of Somerville, we frequently rode through Arlington to reach the hills
further west, and to return home as we were doing that afternoon.

As cycling is prevalent both for transportation and recreation, I request that you add the incident as an
agenda item to your meeting tonight, so we can begin to discuss modification of that stretch of Mass
Ave. The streets must be safe for all those on them.

Alison Piasecki
978 760 1925































































































































































----0Original Message-----

From: Brian Ristuccia <brian@ristuccia.com>

To: dianemahonverizon.net

Sent: Mon, Jun 1, 2020 4:20 pm

Subject: Shared / Slow Streets, Mass Ave & Appleton Street [Was: Re: Sidewalk
Space for Social Distancing / Suspending Mandatory Sidewalk Use]

Diane,

Thank you for voting to move forward with the Shared Streets / Slow
Streets pilot at the 5/18 meeting. Given the results of the pilot, I
encourage the board to breoadly empower the manager and transportation
planner to resume and expand the Shared Streets / Slow Streets program
and related measures like lane conversions and temporary sidewalk
expansions.

Also, I'm sure you've received or are soon to receive correspondence
from the various advisory committees (TAC, ABAC) and advocacy groups
like EALS regarding the fatal crash at Mass & Bppleton. This area has
long been a sore spot on my commute, and over the years I have witnessed
several close calls and the aftermath of more than one crash. It is a
danger to our most vulnerable travelers and a barrier to kids getting to
school safely. I urge the select bcard to support the installaticn of
guick-build interim remediations in this area of Mass Ave while the town
works on design and funding for a more permanent solution.













From: Ann LeRoyer <annleroyerl2@gmail.com>

To: achapdelaine@town.arlington.ma.us, JCurro@town.arlington.ma.us,
SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, LDiggins@town.arlington.ma.us, JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us,
DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us

Cc: damstutz@town.arlington.ma.us

Date: Wed, 10 Jun 2020 12:24:52 -0400

Subject: Design Review Committee for Mass Ave/Appleton

Thank you for discussing the tragic bicycle accident at this intersection at the June 8 Select Board
meeting, and for taking steps to study the situation further.

As a nearby resident on Peirce St., I must use this area frequently, and I have experienced many close
calls. A comprehensive traffic review is long overdue, and both short-term and long-term changes are
needed to address bicycle, pedestrian and vehicle usage.

I would urge you to expand the scope of the review to include the entire Mass Ave corridor from
Forest/Burton Streets through the equally difficult V intersection at Lowell St. A change at Appleton to
address this particular bicycle incident is only one part of the overall problem.

For the committee, I would also urge inclusion of someone from the Ottoson School, and/or perhaps one
of the crossing guards who has first-hand knowledge of the difficulties at the intersection. Although
school is not in session now, school-related car and pedestrian activity is also a critical issue for the entire
corridor and adjacent streets.

Thank you for your consideration,
Ann LeRoyer

12 Peirce St.

TMM Precinct 17
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